
City of Hamilton 

71 Main St. West 

Hamilton, Ontario, 

Canada LBP 4Y5 

www.hamilton.ca 

February 8, 2016 

Dr. Jessica Hopkins, MD, MHSc, CCFP, FRCPC 
Associate Medical Officer of Health 
Public Health Services Department 
Health Protection Division 
110 King Street West, 2

nd Floor, 
Hamilton, On L8P 486 

Subject: Closure of Bayfront Beach 

Dear Dr. Hopkins: 

Craig Murdoch, Director of Environmental Services 
Public Works Department 

Environmental Services Division 
Office Address: 77 James Str. North, Suite 400 

Hamilton, On LSR 2K3 
Phone - (905) 546-2424 ext. 4490, Fax - (905) 546-4473 

Email: Craig.Murdoch@hamilton.ca 

In response to your letter dated February 2, 2016 in regard to the closure of the beach 
at Bayfront Park, please be advised the Environmental Services Division, Public Works 
Department will take immediate actions to close the beach. 

Environmental Services Division staff will work cooperately with your staff to develop the 
appropriate wording for the signage and location of signs. 

We look forward to working with your Divison to make Bayfront Park a better place for 
residents and guests to visit. 

Yours truly, 

Craig Murdoch, 
Director 

c.c. - Gavin Norman, Manager
Dr. Elizabeth Richardson, Medical Officer of Health 
Rob Hall, Director 
Tennessee Propedo, Manager 
Steve Hasselman, Superintendent 
Sue Gilpin, Superintendent 
Eric Matthews, Program Manager 
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